
Sir Peter Blake visits St Peter’s School
Budleigh Salterton

The children at St Peter’s school cre-
ated a piece of artwork to give to Sir
Peter—taking inspiration from his
‘Sources of Pop Art’ pieces.

This was their extremely impressive
final result!

Sir Peter is pleased and touched to
receive the children’s lovely gift!!

A group shot
showing many
happy faces!



… more pop art inspired pieces being created

We were all very grate-
ful to Sir Peter who was
most generous with his
time (& signature!)

The school hosted a
fantastic day for the kids
& extended a very
warm welcome to Sir
Peter.

Another big success for
Brook Gallery!!



...smiles all round!


